
We’re Having a Picnic 

The Cascade Pacific Plymouth Club will be holding it’s ANNUAL PICNIC on Saturday, 
August 16, 2024 at the Sunnyside Meadows Memory Center , Happy Valley, OR 12195 SE 
117 Ave.  The time for this event will be 10:00-2:00.  Bring a pop up tent if you have one, the 
weather will probably be warm. 


Signs will direct you to the parking lot on the north side of the facility.  ALL FOOD AND 
DRINKS WILL BE PROVIDED AT NO COST TO YOU.  Family and friends are welcome, bring 
your classic car(s).


All food will be prepared by professional chefs, this is more than just hotdogs and 
hamburgers, although they will also be provided.


               

	 Please RSVP by August 1 to: Jim Wheat 661 361 9378 or jawheat@gmail.com.  We      

	 need a headcount to provide plenty of food and parking for your beautiful cars.


